Announcement of the Playing Cards Factory, Excise Department
Subject: Policy of not accepting gifts and presents of any kind from performing duties
(No Gift Policy) For fiscal year 2025

The Playing Cards Factory, Excise Department has continuously emphasized on
the prevention of corruption and misconduct in accordance with the government’s policy and
in accordance with the national reform plan on the prevention and suppression of corruption
and misconduct. It has instilled values in working with honesty, integrity, morality, ethics,

transparency, and adherence to the principles of good governance.

In order to drive good governance in the administration with accuracy,
transparency, and accountability, the Playing Cards Factory, Excise Department, would like to
announce itself as an agency where all executives and government officials in the agency will
not accept gifts and presents of any kind while, before, and after performing duties that will
result in corruption and misconduct, both present and future, on all occasions and festivals,
in order to prevent or reduce the opportunity to accept bribes and actions that may affect

discretion or decision-making in performing duties.

Therefore, this announcement is for your information and strict compliance.

Announced on & March 2025

Lieutenant Colonel /)///D""*/1

(Naravit Pao-in)
Director of the Playing Cards Factory



